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16th December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At the end of this very busy Autumn Term, we want to take this opportunity to thank you, your 

children and everyone who works at Red Hill Field for making this year such a success.  

It seems such a long time ago that we welcomed our EYFS children into school. They have settled 

brilliantly and are making great progress in their learning. We hope you’ve enjoyed reading the 

curriculum newsletters with all of the information shared about learning across the school. 

There have been lots of events outside of the classroom too. The school has enjoyed sporting 

successes with a particular highlight being the Year 4 boys cross country team winning their 

competition. Our Friends association have been very active, beginning the term with our Party on 

the Playground and ending it with the Festive Forest. Thank you to all members of our school 

community who run and support these events; it makes such a difference to the resources 

provided for the children. 

We are looking forward to the new year. Miss Hall and Mrs Press have organised a book sale with 

the School Council which you will have received information for. A great opportunity to rehome 

books that are no longer read whilst providing an opportunity for the children to choose a new 

book to take them on a new adventure! 

We also have Mrs Leanne Palmer joining us as a member of classroom support staff in our Year 2/3 

department – we are very pleased to have her on our team. 

With very best wishes for a safe, restful and happy Christmas and here’s hoping for a wonderful 

New Year. 

 

 

Stephen Snelson    Rachel Watts 

Executive Headteacher   Head of School 

 



 

 


